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STATE OF WASHINGTON
UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION
1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. S.W., P.O. Box 47250 ● Olympia, Washington 98504-7250
(360) 664-1160 ● www.utc.wa.gov
February 12, 2015


NOTICE OF OPPORTUNITY TO RESPOND TO MOTION AND PETITIONS
(By Monday, February 23, 2015)


RE:	In the Application TC-143691 of Speedishuttle Washington, LLC, d/b/a Speedishuttle Seattle,
Docket TC-143691 

TO ALL PARTIES:

On October 10, 2014, Speedishuttle Washington, LLC d/b/a Speedishuttle Seattle (Speedishuttle) filed with the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) an application for a certificate of public convenience and necessity to operate as an auto transportation company (Application).  

On November 12, 2014, Shuttle Express, Inc. (Shuttle Express) filed a letter objecting to the Application on the grounds that Speedishuttle seeks to provide the same service Shuttle Express currently provides.  On November 20, 2014, Pacific Northwest Transportation Services, Inc. d/b/a Capital Aeroporter Shuttle (Capital Aeroporter) also filed an objection.  

On January 12, 2015, the Commission conducted a brief adjudicative proceeding at the Commission’s offices in Olympia, Washington, before Administrative Law Judge Rayne Pearson.  On January 22, 2015, the Commission issued Order 01, Initial Order Overruling Objections to New Authority.

On February 9, 2015, Shuttle Express filed a Motion to Reopen the Record and Petition for Administrative Review.  On February 10, 2015, both Shuttle Express and Capital Aeroporter filed Petitions for Administrative Review.  The parties may respond to the Motion and Petitions by filing a written response with the Commission no later than February 23, 2015. 

THE COMMISSION GIVES NOTICE That the parties may respond to Shuttle Express, Inc.’s Motion to Reopen the Record and Petitions for Administrative Review, and  Pacific Northwest Transportation Services, Inc. d/b/a Capital Aeroporter Shuttle’s Petition for Administrative Review, by filing a written response with the Commission no later than February 23, 2015.




GREGORY KOPTA
Administrative Law Judge
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